JACQUELINE PEETE FORD

278 E. Colorado Bivd. #1518 « Pasadena, CA 91101+ 626.585-1401

November 1, 2002

The Honorable Sid Tyler
Council Member, District 7
City of Pasadena

100 North Garfield Avenue
Room 237

Pasadena, CA 91109

Re: Resignation from Human Relations Commission

Dear Council Member Tyier:
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the position of District 7 representative on the Human Relations Commission.

Beginning last Spring, there were several conversations and a final meeting with Field Representative,
Pam Thyret. | indicated my sincere willingness to serve because of my belief that the issues of human
relations in Pasadena were very important and the need was there for volunteers. Ms. Thyret was very
informative when we discussed the time commitment necessary. Ms. Sonya Amos, the Staff
Representative, was also thorough and gracious in her weicome and explanation of the Commission.
The cumrent Commissioners were all very wamm and professional. | had anticipated a long and
productive relationship.

As | indicated in my resume earlier, | am a flight attendant. Due to the current uncertain climate in the

industry, | am accepting a relocation position to Las Vegas, Nevada. It has not been an easy decision
to make at this stage in my life. However, | am looking forward to new and exciting endeavors.

| am so very appreciative of the opportunity to have served on the Human Relations Commission. It is
such an important asset to the Council. In just a short amount of time, | leamed a great deal from the
other Commission members and the community at large. | have also attended some wonderful
functions. Pasadena is a great place to live. | will hold it in the highest regard and remember it fondly.

Respectfully,
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Jacqueline Peete Ford

Cc: The Honorabie Bill Bogaard, Mayor, City of Pasadena
Nat Nehdar, Human Relations Commission Chairperson
Sonya Amos, City of Pasadena Human Relations / Staff Representative
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